
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 22nd November 2019 

                                                                                  

                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Tuesday 26th November                                                                       

Fun with Maths free course for EYFS                                                                    

parents                                                                              

Monday 2nd December                                                                      

PTFA Toasty Morning - 10p per slice                                                                                                  

Tuesday 3rd December                                                                                 

PTFA pop-up Christmas Shop                                                       

Tuesday 3rd December                                                                             

Fun with Phonics free course for 

EYFS parents                                             

Thursday 5th December                                                                    

PTFA pop-up Christmas Shop                                                                 

Friday 6th December                                                                               

Intra Health Flu Immunisations                                                                 

Wednesday 11th December                                                               

EYFS+KS1 Nativity performance 

2.00pm & 6.00pm                                                               

Friday 13th December                                                                                    

Santa sing-along round the village - 

wear a Christmas hat!                                                                                                                      

Tuesday 17th December                                                                        

KS2 Carol Service in church 6.30pm                                                   

Wednesday 18th December                                                                        

Christmas School Dinner and party 

day  

Thursday 19th December                                                 

School closes for Christmas 

Holidays at 

2:00pm                                                                              

NO AFTER 

SCHOOL  CLUB 

 

 

Headteacher’s Note:   

What a fun filled week we have had. We are now 
on the busy run up to Christmas so please keep 
an eye on the diary dates for information. 

A letter went out today to EYFS and KS1 
with information about the nativity and 
tickets. Unfortunately, there was an                    
error on the ticket reply slip.                                     
The performances are on Wednesday 

11th December at 2pm and 6pm as stated in the 
letter (not 12th—this was the mistake on the                        
reply slip). Thank you for bringing it to our                          
attention and I do hope that this has not caused 
any problems. 

On Tuesday we are looking forward to welcoming 
EYFS parents into school for a “Fun with Maths” 
course.                                                                                                      
Thank you for your continued support,                                  
Mrs L Stinchon 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all our certificate winners 
last week! 

Stars of the week  

YR R  Harry  

YR 1  Emily  

YR 2  Thomas 

YR 3  Louie  

YR 4  Martha & Jonathan  

YR 5 Ava 

YR 6  Imogen and Jake  



We need your empty jars please!                        

It is that time of year again when we 

would like you to send in your empty, 

clean jars so that we can turn them into 

sparkly coloured                              

lanterns for our carol 

service in church.                                        

 

 

Mondays - starting 4th Nov for 6 weeks                                                  

KS2 Archery with Pro Sport    

Wednesdays - starting 4th Nov for 6 

weeks KS1 Dodgeball with Pro Sport - Pro Sport 

letters went home on Wednesday 

Thursdays - Karate with Sensei Simon. 

3.30-5.00pm   

Mr Irvine will be holding netball  and football 

training session at lunchtimes.                                                                                     
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Easy fundraising for PTFA     

We hope you have had a chance to read the 

email we sent out regarding ‘easy fundraising’ 

to help raise money for our school stage. 

Please click the following link 

to sign up;                                                                                                                                       

https://

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/

trawdenforestprimaryschoolpta/?

utm_campaign=raise-more 

Also, 

The Book People are running an incentive 

where for every £10 you spend with them they 

will donate £1 to your chosen school. 

Mr Irvine’s Sports                      

report!   

Our football team competed 

in the ESFA Pendle tournament last night, we 

won three out of three matches and so we 

won the group  A big well done to all the 

players for their effort and hopefully our 

form can continue into the finals next week! 

Our School Day  

May I politely remind Parents and Carers 
that our school day starts with registration 
at 9am prompt. Therefore, we ask that all 
children arrive to school on time. Our gates 
will be opened at 8.40 am and the school 
doors will be open at 8.45am. A few 
minutes before 9am the gates will be 
locked. Any children arriving after this must 
come into school via the main entrance and 
if they arrive after 9.10am 
a parent  must accompany 
them to the office and sign 
them in. Thank you for 
your cooperation. 


